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HOLOBEAM “IMMERSIVE 
TELEPRESENCE”

Experience true 3D
Telepresence from anywhere!

| (855) 864-9929 | 

ABOUT VALOREM 
Valorem is a trusted provider of transformative 
digital and cloud services, strategic business 
solutions and design-led user experiences 
delivered through the expertise of our people 
and the power of Microsoft technologies. Our 
professionals bring innovative thought 
leadership, deep industry knowledge and 
best-in-class technology to build innovative 
solutions that drive growth and competitive 
advantage for our clients. Valorem’s dedicated 
team spans the globe and time zones to deliver 
at-scale for next-wave market disruptors and 
modern workplaces. Learn more at 
www.valorem.com. 

Valorem’s holographic telepresence technology, 
HoloBeam, makes it possible to remotely 
communicate with your colleagues using 3D 
depth, motion, and full color volumetric video. 
Breakdown geographic barriers to teamwork and 
collaboration using a standard internet 
connection to Instantly transform any meeting into 
a unique, personal and engaging holographic 
experience.

HoloBeam was recently featured in Forbes and at 
Microsoft Inspire 2018. You can download a free 
tech demo from the Microsoft Store.
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